
 

 

Classroom News 
Class Name: Pembroke    Term: Spring 3 2019   Whole School Topic:  On the Move 

What’s been going on Some photos of our learning 

This half term, our lessons have been based 

around our transport topic, On the Move.   

 

In English, we have been taking a closer look at 

trains, helicopters and monster trucks. We have 

watched clips and read lots of information books. 

The class have been working extremely hard on 

their handwriting and have labelled diagrams to 

show the different parts of these modes of 

transport.  

 

In maths, we have mainly been looking at 

properties of shapes. The class started off by 

matching, naming and making 2D shapes and 

then moved onto investigating 3D shapes by 

rolling and sliding them. It has been lovely to see 

everyone becoming a lot more aware of the 

shapes around them.   

 

PE is a lesson that Pembroke Class always look 

forward to. This half term, they have been 

developing their football and hockey skills whilst 

moving around on scooter boards!!! This has 

required a lot of concentration and has really 

tested their core strength!  

 

Impressive progress has been made by all at 

riding! Those who disliked riding before are now a 

lot more enthusiastic about their lessons! Some 

children are even trotting around the paddock 

independently!  

 

Please always remember that if you ever have any 

worries or concerns, please either write in your 

child’s diary or speak to a member of the team. 

Things can often be resolved or put at rest far 

quicker.  

 

Have a wonderful half term, 

 

The Pembroke Team   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember: 

 Monday 25th February – First Day back of 

term 4 

 Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 

 Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day 

 Friday 5th April – Last Day of Term 4 

 Tuesday 23rd April -  First Day back of Term 5 

 Monday 6th – May Bank Holiday 

 Saturday 8th June – School Fete 


